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Dear Conference Participants:

On behalf of the faculty, students and staff, I am delighted to welcome
you to the University of Kentucky. The Transportation Center staff has been
working diligently during the past few months with the Colleges of Business
and Economics, Law, and Engineering to assure you of an informative and
enjoyable Conference on Transportation.

A strong partnership among industry, academia, and government is vital
to preserving and improving one of our greatest assets, our transportation
system. Your presence here is indicative of your concern for transportation
and your willingness to join this partnership.

While you are here, I hope that you will take time to stop by our

Visitor's Center, explore the Lexington Campus, and meet some of our faculty
and students.

The University is pleased to serve as your host once again for the
Conference on Transportation. Best wishes for a successful and productive
Conference.

Sincerely,

0, Jio

Otis A. Singletary
President
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